
                 14.02.25 

SEND FORUM AND PARENT PARTNERSHIP 

Thank you to those who attended and contributed to the meeting yesterday. The summary can 

be found at https://www.urmstonprimary.com/information/send 

As always there was some meaty discussion and food for thought. Something worth considering… 

Dear constituent 
  
I am delighted to invite you to my second constituency listening event on tackling the SEND crisis. This follows an 
online event that I held last month with constituents. 
  
We will invite feedback on how the Government can help address the wide range of challenges that we face in this 
area and deliver better outcomes for children. 
  

 Friday 28 February, 10:00am – 11:30am. The event will be held in the centre of Stretford and my team will 
confirm venue details in due course. 

  
Following the same approach as my online event last month and to get the most out of the session, we will focus on 
inviting your views and ideas on how we can tackle the SEND crisis and improve service provision. Your feedback 
will help support my parliamentary work and future discussions with ministers, Whitehall officials and sector leaders. 
  
If you would like to attend the event, please confirm your attendance by email-
ing andrew.western.mp@parliament.uk. You are also welcome to bring your children along to the meeting. I kindly 
ask that you RSVP by Wednesday 19 February so that my team can make sure that we have enough space. 

  
Because this is a group event, I will not be able to discuss individual cases. If you have a personal SEND issue, 
please email me or call my office on 0161 749 9120. 
  
I hope you can attend the event and look forward to hearing from you. 
  

Best wishes 

 

Andrew Western 

Labour Member of Parliament for Stretford and Urmston 

PTA Disco Fever 

Thank you so much to our PTA for organising such a well-

attended event. The kids clearly had an absolutely fantastic 

time! Thanks too to Mr Smith for his DJing prowess and to all 

staff who supported. Great stuff! 

CROSS COUNTRY PRIDE! 

A team of over 40 children attended the cross 

country running event at Davyhulme on Monday. We must say that we are so 

proud of all of the children for the effort and resilience they have shown. There 

is definitely some huge talent there. Keep that running up guys...for your body 

and minds! We’ll see you in the Olympic Games in the years to come! 

Dear Parents and Carers… 

It’s been a short, but long, half term! 

As always, thank you for your sup-

port and challenge. It helps us to 

continue to think of ways to be 

better for our children. 

Have a lovely half term week, 

From us all at UPS 

mailto:andrew.western.mp@parliament.uk


Guide to What Support is 
on offer in Trafford 

Life is pretty complex at the 

moment and we all need a 

bit of help now and again. 

Take a look at the guide at 

the link below which offers 

information on what is out 

there in Trafford to support 

you and your children…

https://

www.urmstonprimary.com

/parents/resources-for-

parents 

Equality, Equality, and Diversity 

We’ll continue to leave this on...we have a governing body committee that focus-

es on the School Community’s welfare and wellbeing. Part of the remit is to con-

stantly look at ways in which we can be inclusive to all in our school community - 

children, their families and our staff. We’d really like your views on how we do 

this and so please, if you would take a minute to complete the eight questions in 

the ink below, we’d really appreciate it! Thanks! 

https://s.surveyplanet.com/i4yy43z2 

Free School Meals Holiday Award 

Please check the link if you feel it is relevant and could help… 

https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/trafford-catering/Free-

school-meals-holiday-award.aspx 

PARK AND STRIDE 

We understand that parking outside our School Street Zone can 

be pretty tricky so please do remember that we have our Park 

and Stride option—parking is free at the Golden Hill Car Park 

between 8 and 9!  



Some great offers for half term... 



Classroom Action 

This week, we’ve been researching for our non-chronological reports; presenting our topic pro-

jects; subtracting fractions; using problem solving skills during team games; discussing the beati-

tudes and ten commandments;  counting fractions beyond 1; going on a geographical mission to 

save the world, using NPP(!); conversing in French;  learning from a 

real life author; working on our odd and even numbers...and much 

more! 












